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What a beautiful summer! Our year round staff are busy preparing for school to resume on August 29,
2023. Our schools are bustling this summerwith repairs, maintenance and deep cleaning. Our year
round staff are hard at work preparing our schools for the return of our students this fall.

Our leadership teamwill hold our retreat on August 21. Wewill focus on ALMA implementation
progress toward the SAU 7 Strategic Plan.

We are continuing our hiring process for teachers and support staff in each of our schools. We are
pleased to welcome these new teachers and administration to our team:

Pittsburg
Nicole Jeralds, Elementary Teacher

Colebrook
Stephanie Cameron, Assistant Principal 
Emalie Call, Math Interventionist 
Vanessa Neuroth, Elementary Teacher 
Amelia Sweatt, Kindergarten Teacher

Celebrating the Beauty of our North Country Summer…

Serving the Schools and Communities of
Clarksville, Colebrook, Columbia, Pittsburg and Stewartstown, where ourmission is:

“To prepare all SAU #7 Students for success in whatever path they choose.”


